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Dear Eighth Grade Parents,

To kick off the year, all eighth graders will be attending an exciting trip filled with team building and
leadership activities. Please see the information below regarding specifics to the trip:

When: November 1, 2023 (8:00am-7:00pm)

Where: Fairview Lake YMCA Camp (Newton, NJ)

What: Lunch, Dinner, S’mores, and Outdoor Team-Building Activities such as hiking, rock climbing,
archery, etc.

Amount: $75

What to Bring:
Weather appropriate clothing Water bottle
Comfortable footwear Raingear (if needed)
Bug spray Sunscreen
Drawstring bag Hats/sunglasses

This trip will be held rain or shine, so it is important to bring seasonally appropriate clothing and raincoats,
if necessary. We will be eating on premises, so please make note of your student’s allergies and dietary
restrictions. For more information on the camp, you can visit their website at www.fairviewlakeymca.org.

Please complete the bottom portion of this letter AND the attached waiver form, and send both, along with

cash or check in the amount of $75, made payable to RMS Student Activities, by Friday,
October 6th, to your eighth grader’s social studies teacher.

Student Name: ________________________________

Parent Name: _________________________________ Parent Phone Number: ___________________

______________________________________ _______________________
Parent Signature Today’s Date

Student Allergies/Dietary Restrictions:
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